
Geography 
The children enjoyed taking part in an 

exciting competition!    

Children digitally recorded a question they 

would like to ask Tim Peake in space.   

 

On the 2nd 

February 2016, 

Year One tuned 

into a live link 

from planet 

Earth to space.    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
The children received a special message from 

Tim.  He talked about ‘Where the children 

lived’ and about what he could see from space. 

 



He asked them to investigate a local 

physical feature. A water brook!  

 

 

  

Tim sent down a special space letter 

which had instructions the children 

needed to follow in order to find the 

water brook. 

 



The children asked their head 

teacher could they go on a walk in 

their local area 

to find this 

physical feature. 

 

 

On route the 

children noticed 

the different 

types of houses 

and landmarks and used some great 

geographical language! 

 



With excitement the children found 

the brook! 

 

“Brook and Tuebrook sound the same”  

The children then proceeded to learn 

where the name Tuebrook came from? 

Did you know Tue Brook or Tew Brook is a small river or 

stream in Liverpool.   It flows through the suburb of West 

Derby and is the main tributary of the River Alt.  

The brook is now almost entirely culverted and runs 

underground, but is remembered in the name of Tuebrook 

ward. 

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Liverpool
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/West_Derby
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/West_Derby
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/River_Alt
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Tuebrook


Once back in class the children eagerly 

responded to Tim Peak with a letter 

acknowledging their findings. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission complete, over and out.   

From Year One! 


